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Swimming Event  at il-Ponta tal-Qrejten, Marsaxlokk Bay 

 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that the St. Patrick A.C. will 
be organising a swimming (Aquathlon) race on Wednesday 29 June 2016 at Il- Ponta 
tal-Qrejten, Marsaxlokk (near the Water polo club) in Marsaxlokk Bay. The swimming 
event will take place between imaginary lines A, B and C as per chart attached. The race 
will be held between 0700 hours and 1000 hours local time. 

 

Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate well clear of the area during 
the stipulated date and time, giving the swimmers a wide berth. They are to obey any 
instructions issued by Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS). 

 
 
Chart affected: BA 36 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




